
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING…

In our current memory verse passage, we are
given some insight into how we are to trust in
the Lord.  In verses 5-6 of Proverbs 3, God tells
us that we need to trust Him with all our hearts.
This means that we trust Him with every part of
our being and in all things. We are to trust in
God more than trusting in our own skills, talents
and experiences – now that’s not easy when we
are always told that we need to be so self-
reliant. It is just as important for us to trust God
as it is for us to obey Him. In fact trust is part of
obedience. God tells us that if we will trust and
obey Him then He will direct and guide us.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD - THIS WEEK: SOMETHING TO WRITE WITH/ON
Thank you for your donations this week for personal hygiene.  Next Thursday,
the Year 9/10 students will be collecting donations
under the category, ‘something to write with/on’.
Examples include pencils, pens, notebooks, erasers,
etc.

Please take note:  all the items we collect must be
brand new.  Please leave the items in their packets if
possible.  Thank you for your contribution to Operation Christmas Child!
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FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
Kelly (M & M) ~ Kelly (N & M) ~ Lacey ~ Lamers
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SECONDARY SPORTS
Tomorrow we will be heading back to
Chewton for soccer.

FATHERS DAY STALL
Will be held tomorrow Friday 30th August.
There will be a variety of gifts ranging in
price from $1 - $8.

GRADE 5/6 CANBERRA TRIP
We are getting very close to our departure
for Canberra - the countdown is on!  With
this in mind, please ensure that all your
forms have been submitted and that your
final payment has been made.  If you have
any questions about what this payment is,
please contact Mrs Revell.  Everyone is
getting excited as the time draws near!

FAMILY INFORMATION FORMS
Thank you to those families who have
sent the family information forms
back in.  If you have not sent them
back in yet, can you please do so as
soon as possible so we can ensure our
records are as up to date as possible.

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS
Parent/teacher interviews will be
held next Wednesday 4th September.
An email was sent home on Tuesday
with the interview schedule attached.
If your interview time doesn’t suit,
please let the office know.  Students
do not attend school on the day BUT
we ask that Secondary students
attend their interview with
Parents/Guardians.  Primary students
often come to school but don’t need
to sit in the interview.

LITTLE OLLIES STORYTIME - TERM 3 DATES
Monday 2nd September   ~   Monday 9th September   ~   Monday 16th September

TERM THREE PLANNER
Wednesday 17th July - Friday 20th

September

Aug 30  Fathers Day Stall
Sept  Secondary Immunisations
Sept 4  Compulsory Parent
   Teacher Interviews - NO
   SCHOOL
Sept 9-13 Year 5/6 Canberra Trip
Sept 12-13 Year 3/4 Camp
Sept 9-13 Year 10 Work Experience
Sept 16  End of Term Excursions
Sept 17  Secondary Chess
Sept 18  Primary Chess
Sept 20  Term Presentation at
   1.15pm

HOT LUNCHES ON THURSDAYS
THROUGHOUT THE TERM
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BOOK PARADE
Thank you to everyone who dressed up for our book parade last Friday in
celebration of Book Week 2019!  There were some great costumes and everyone
had great fun!
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